URGENT
REMINDER

From
Director Higher Education Haryana,
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-5, Panchkula

To
The Vice Chancellors of all State and Private Universities in Haryana
The Principals of all Govt., Aided and Self Finance Colleges in Haryana
(Except those colleges who have already sent the required information).

Memo No.29/6-2018 Co. (1)
Dated Panchkula, the Y. Lo 2019

Sub: Financial Assistance to meritorious students of 10+2.
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Kindly refer to this office memo No. 29/6-2018 Co. (1), dated 26.7.2019
on the subject cited above, it has been found that many of the Universities/ Colleges
have not responded / supplied the desired information till date.

Hence, those Universities/Colleges who have not supplied the desired

information are requested to send the desired information of such students online by

visiting department’s portal at https://highereduhry.ac.in within three days, positively

at the following email ID:-

hechrycoord5@gmail.com.
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Deputy Director Coordination
for Director Higher Education, Haryana,
Panfhkula



